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STAFF REPORT
SUBJECT:  

An Ordinance which would establish a new fee for each visit to a Family Court Services facilitator.
 FILLIN"Type ordinance title"\*MERGEFORMAT SUMMARY:


This proposed new fee would charge up to $20 per visit for an appointment with a Family Court Services facilitator. The fee would be charged to individuals involved with family law cases working without an attorney who wish to see a facilitator for assistance. The proposed fee is projected to yield an additional $97,000 to the general fund in 2009. This fee is authorized under RCW 26.12.240 and would also require amending K.C.C. 4.72.020.

BACKGROUND:  

In 2007 there were 10,469 walk-in clients assisted by the Court’s Facilitator Program. Controlling for those who would pay some reduced amount or have the fee waived entirely, it is estimated that 4,900 individuals would pay the fee, yielding an estimated $97,000. Fee reductions and waivers would be granted based on ability to pay.  

ANALYSIS:

This proposed fee is projected to generate $97,000 in 2009. The adoption of this fee increase covers expenses that would otherwise be funded through other general fund revenues.

REASONABLENESS:

Establishment of these new fees would constitute a reasonable business decision.

INVITED:

Bob Cowan, Director, Office of Management and Budget

Paul Sherfey, Chief Administrative Officer, King County Superior Court
ATTACHMENTS:

1. Proposed Ordinance 2008-0631
2. Striking S1 to Proposed Ordinance 2008-0631

